From:

To: West Midlands Interchange
Subject: Four Ashes - interchange
Date: 06 August 2019 20:58:31
Dear Sirs,

The Interchange Hub will be a blot on the landscape, great loss of green belt.

The volume of traffic around Gailey is awful at the present time and will only get worse.

All of the people in the surrounding area hate the thought of this big conglomerate and the people in the
planning inspectorate hopefully will respect their wishes.

Yours faithfully,

Eithne Johnston (Mrs).

Sent from my iPhone





